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Change notification – Monday 19th May 2025 

School bus ## 3001 cancelled – PBCHS pax 
 

What? School service 3001 route is cancelled from Monday 19th May 2025. 

Why? Due to zero patronage for Hillcrest College students.   

When? From Monday 19th May 2025. 

Details Bus 3001 is being removed. Any PBCHS students that catch this service from 
Sexton Hill or Tweed South can now catch Bus 3009 to PBCHS. 

Timetable 

 

 

Find out 
more 

 

The revised timetable will be available on Translink's 
Journey Planner from 12th May 2025. Map on back 
page for 3009. 

 
 



   

 

 

  

 

 


